
94297

To: @goeg.at] (IEEEDN@ oe of IESEDNI @g 0g at]
Cc: @minvws.nl]
From: )
Sent: Fri 3/20/2020 1:27:22 PM

Subject: Potential for information exchange on occurring shortages

Received: Fri 3/20/2020 1:27:23 PM

As we discussed over the phone on Wednesday, The Netherlands would be interested in setting up a lean, low-threshold

information sharing on potential shortages among interested countries. In this current situation, it would be very helpful to have

a daily exchange of information on several items:

- Are there currently shortages nationally as a result of COVID-19 situation?

- Are there shortages EXPECTED and if so, when will they occur?
- What is the reason for those shortages?
- What are the policy measures that will be taken to address the shortages?
- Are there national limitations imposed on exporting or producing drugs?

I would love to discuss whether a system already is in place that you know of, or if we could find a way to collaborate and set up

such a ‘telephone ring’, for instance through the PPRI network?

All the best!
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